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Questions for CMS?
If you have questions about the CMS construction projects or the CMS 
2023 general obligation bond referendum, don’t hesitate to reach out 
to CMS Communications Services at (980) 343-7450 or email your 
questions to cmsbond@cms.k12.nc.us. 

For more information about the CMS Bonds, visit 
https://charmeckschools.org/bond.
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Sedgefield Elementary School 

The 2023 general obligation bond referendum presents us with a
unique opportunity to enhance the learning environment and 
educational opportunities for our students. It aims to offer more 
academic options, alleviate overcrowding, and support safe  
schools. Here are the highlights of the project that will impact our 
school communities:

The Sedgefield Elementary School renovation project involves a 
strategic realignment of educational resources. The Montessori PK-6 
program will be relocated to a converted Sedgefield Elementary 
School, creating an enriched learning environment. Park Road 
Montessori will be replaced with a modern 45-classroom facility, 
catering to the needs of Dilworth Elementary School's paired schools. 
Additionally, the project includes the repurposing of Dilworth 
Elementary for an upcoming magnet Middle School program, 
reflecting a comprehensive effort to enhance educational 
opportunities and provide innovative spaces for diverse learning 
approaches.


